
To: Mayor John Haila and Ames City Council Members

From: Lieutenant Tom Shelton, Ames Police Department

Date: June 13, 2025

Subject: Beer Permits & Liquor License Renewal

Item No. 8
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The following licenses are eligible for renewal:

a. Botanero Latino, 626 Lincoln Way, Special Class C Retail Alcohol License
with Outdoor Service

b. Rinconcito Hispano Tienda y Taqueria, 823 Wheeler Street Suite 1, Class
C Retail Alcohol License

c. Northcrest Inc., 1801 20th Street, Special Class C Retail Alcohol License
with Outdoor Service

d. Red Lobster #0747, 1100 Buckeye Avenue, Class C Retail Alcohol License
e. Welch Ave Station, 207 Welch Avenue, Class C Retail Alcohol License
f. Kwik Star #1158, 1910 Isaac Newton Drive, Class E Retail Alcohol License

 
A review of police records for the past 12 months found no liquor law violations
for the above locations. The Ames Police Department recommends the license
renewal for the above businesses.
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